
 
                   

Past Commander Association Report  
 
To:  Wally Smith, DCO 
 Mary Kirkwood, DCOS 
 District Board and Staff 
 
From: Mike Thompson, PCA-P 
 
Date: July 17, 2018  
 
2018 PCA Staff 
President – Mike Thompson 
Vice President – Rod Collins 
FN - Marilyn McBain 
PCA Fair Coordinator – Mary Kirkwood 
Memorial Coordinator – Judy Esteban 
 
PCA Business: 

• None 
 

PCA Fair: 

• Next PCA Fair is September 8th and 9th at Coast Guard Island. 

• We are always looking for content ideas for classes and instructors for the PCA 
Fair. Please send your ideas and recommendations (or your willingness to 
volunteer yourself) to our PCA Fair coordinator, Mary Kirkwood 
mkirkwoodaux@gmail.com or use the suggestion box on the District webpage 
here. 

 
Memorial Update:   

• Division Commanders, PLEASE, when you hear of a member who has 
crossed the bar, get a hold of the flotilla commander and verify it.  Then let 
Diraux d11auxnorthern@uscg.mil know so that the member can be 
recognized on the Memorial. 

 
Members who have crossed over the Bar and have not been recognized since our 
last District meeting. 

• Andrew E Lai, Flotilla 04-03 

• Howard Scriven, Flotilla 03-10 
 

Please join the PCA! 
All Division Commanders who have served six (6) months or more as a DCDR are 
eligible and encouraged to join the PCA.  Membership dues are $3.00 per year or 
$30.00 for a lifetime membership.  To join, please send your check to Marilyn McBain, 
PO Box 1293, Citrus Heights, CA 95611-1293.  Make check out to USCG Aux PCA with 
the word PCA dues in the memo area. 
 

Respectfully submitted 
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